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PRODUCT NAME:  Apollo™ Monitors – New Safety Strap 
AKRON STYLE NUMBERS:  3414, 3416, 3421, 3423, 3431, 3433, 3419 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PRODUCT DESCRIPTION 
Due to customer feedback, we have changed the Apollo Monitor ground base safety chain to a high-strength 
woven nylon strap assembly.  This is the same product currently used on our Mercury and MercuryMaster portable 
monitors.   
 
The “hammer” on the end of the old safety chain is no longer needed because the new carbide-tipped ground 
spikes do not require striking to help set them in place like the original all-steel units.  Moving to a nylon strap will 
prevent corrosion from occurring. The new safety strap uses zinc-dichromate coated hardware that is corrosion 
resistant and will provide years of trouble-free service. 
 
 
AVAILABILITY 
• Effective immediately 
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